
Dear Parent, 

Storey House Bring Your Own Device (BYOD) Policy 

Due to the increasing demands of IT, changes to our IT provision at the school and the upgrade of 
our wifi facilities all boarders in Storey House will need their own mobile device for them to use 
during prep from September 2022. Boys will use the machines during prep and at other times with 
the duty master’s permission. The machines may be taken home at week-ends, exeats and holidays 
but it is important that they return to school at the end of the break. When not in use they will be 
kept securely under lock and key in the House. 

A minimum specification for such a device is given below. 

• 10 inch screen 
• Key board 

Existing boarders commonly use laptops or ipads with Bluetooth keyboards to do their homework 
on. 

If you have any technical questions about the specification then please contact 
itsupport@lrgs.org.uk 

It may be that you already have or are planning to provide such a device anyway. In which case your 
son is welcome to use it. Do ensure it has adequate antivirus software fitted and that it is insured. I 
will take this opportunity to remind you that insurers insist that they are informed about items over 
a certain value.  

Yours sincerely, 

David Rowe (Dr.) 

Head of boarding 
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